
2022 OFSAA FALL EVENTS
A Generic Approach to Respiratory Viruses

The following are recommendations from the Ontario Government and supported by
the organizing committee:

1. If you are not feeling well, stay home.

2. Isolate when you are experiencing cold symptoms.

3. Do not return to play until 24 hours following symptoms.

4. Wearing a mask is strongly recommended.

5. Teams are encouraged to bring their own hand sanitizer for use during the
tournament.

4. Handshakes after games are okay as long as both teams feel comfortable. Athletes
or coaches who do not feel comfortable, do not have to shake hands after the game
(this must be discussed prior to participating in the game/match).

5. Athletes and coaches are encouraged to space out on the sidelines where possible.

Statement from OFSAA:
The protocols for each Championship or Festival will be determined by the local health
unit’s recommendations, the hosting school board’s protocols, and by the protocols of
the competition facilities.


